
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

From:  Dario Pirotta  

Director, MATSEC Support Unit 

 

To:  College Principals 

  Heads of School 

 

Subject: SEC Art – folders for presentation of portfolio 

 

Date:  17th November 2020 

 

MATSEC would like to inform prospective SEC Art private candidates, sitting for the examination from 2022 onward, 

that they will be expected to present their portfolio in one standard, commercially available folder which does not 

exceed 720mm (width) x 530mm (height) x 40mm (depth) in size. The folder should not be altered in any way. It will 

not be available for purchase from the MATSEC Support Unit and should be handed in to MATSEC properly closed.   

Private candidates sitting for the SEC Art examination in 2021 are encouraged to present their portfolio in a 

commercially available folder as described above nevertheless, in 2021 only, MATSEC will be providing folders 

against a charge of €1. 

For further information, kindly contact us on matsec@um.edu.mt 

   


